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Wednesday 9th September 
 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 25th September 2020 

 

Each year we support the Macmillan coffee morning fundraising event.  Over the years 

we have raised hundreds of pounds to support this amazing charity.  Last year, with the 

community and your support we raised an amazing £780!  We know that this charity is 

very dear to many of you.  

This year, due to Covid restrictions we are unable to invite parents and the community 

into school.  However, we still want to support the charity, by raising funds. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this fundraiser, we are asking you to do the 

following: 

 Send your child to school on Friday 25th September wearing their own clothes 

(sensible clothing, as learning will continue as normal) 

 A minimum donation of £2 – you are more than welcome to donate more should 

you wish 

 Your child will receive a cup drink and an individually wrapped cake/biscuit 

 You will be supporting an amazing charity and our local Macmillian services 

 

Of course, if your child does not wish to take part, then they can come to school in 

their uniform, as usual. 

 

Thank you  for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Miller and Miss Stanton 
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